
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Midleton Juvenile Committee Meeting Minutes 

Midleton Juvenile Committee 2017  

Chairman Cormac Quirke Vice Chairman Willie Lawton 

Secretary Liam Wade Asst. Secretary Michael Carroll 

Treasurer Mary Quinn PRO  Ruth Walsh  

Child Welfare Officer Ingrid O Riordan Coaching Officer Martin McSweeney 

 

Meeting 

Date: 

10
th

 October 2017 at 7.15pm. 

Attendee’s: Liam Wade, Mary Quinn, Michael Keohane (Fe6), Diarmuid O’Dalaigh (Fe7), 

Michael Carroll, Willie Lawton (Fe 9), Kevin McSweeney (Fe10), Martin Mc 

Sweeney (Fe 11), Ray Fitzgerald (Fe12), Pa Beausang (Fe 13), Vincent O’Neill 

(Fe14), Steve Kane (Fe15),  Cormac Quirke (Fe16), Ruth Walsh, Ingrid O’Riordan 

 

Minutes  

Item 

No. 

Details 

A Outdoor/Indoor Training Dates:  

a. Outdoor Training 

i. Main pitch opened and booked on Wed nights and Sat mornings 

for juvenile activities – until Oct 28th 

ii. Fe6, Fe7 & Fe8 10 am – 11am on main pitch. 11-12am for Fe9, 

Fe10 & Fe11  

iii. Vocational School pitch – Available for games/ training – book on 

board.  

iv. Community Centre - November 11
th

 return to indoor training for 

new Fe6 (12noon)/ Fe7 (11am) / Fe8 (10am) - W.Lawton to 

check location of indoor hurleys before then. 

v. Hockey Pitch - Fe8’s & Fe9’s training on Wednesdays 6pm-7pm. 

Fe10’s training Tuesday 6pm-7pm. Each of the above groups to 

look at possibility of continuing with these slots for the 

remainder of 2017 and early 2018 until further pitches become 

available.  Note that Clive Seal is no longer the contact for 

bookings at hockey pitch – bookings for hockey pitch now 

through the school office at 021-4631146.  

B Coaching/Training Courses/Vetting/Membership 

Foundation Level Training - Almost completed by all coaches- next course will be run in 



 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

January 2018 to accommodate new coaches with new Fe6 group. 

Child Welfare Training - New Child Protection course now possibly to take place in early 

2018 (to be confirmed). 

C Davy Hogan/ Street League Tournament:    Finals completed on 30th September - special 

thanks to all involved. Feedback from Hogan family very positive. Important that juvenile 

club reviews the structure to ensure any issues that arose are resolved for 2018 and 

other future years including; 

1. Ensure all teams have similar ability; 2. Acceptable behavior from parents and coaches 

towards referees; 3. Use of young whistlers etc.   

D James O’Brien (Fe12) Tournament - Ballincollig/ Carrigaline/ Kiltha Og & Lismore will be 

participating this Sunday - first match at 10.30am with final to be played at 3pm. Pa 

Beausang to organise 2 referees to be present for entire tournament.  

E €3,325 total raised for the club from the 2 Cul Camps in Midleton GAA this summer - 

thanks to those who helped out - much appreciated.  

F First Aid – DEFIBILOTAR Access Code : 0000 ���� (NB ���� needs to be after 0000). Adult club 

to examine possibility of providing general first aid material in club house with full time 

access allowed.   

G Schools - look at possibility of getting flyers into ALL CLASSES in schools across the area 

and not just junior infants, to attract new players of all ages. Contact has been made with 

all schools in the area.  

H FE6 Registration Date: Registration for new FE6 members to take place on Sat Oct 14
th

at 

10am-12noon. Return to training in Community Centre on November 11
th 

for new Fe6, 

Fe7 & Fe8. Possible for teams to use the grass area to the side of community centre - 

weather permitting.    

 Letter of Thanks - club to issue letter of thanks to each coach individually (include coach 

role & responsibilities) - many thanks for the time & effort throughout the year - each 

team manager to assess the number of coaches going forward to 2018. 

I Online Booking System - Some management systems yet to be fully agreed on - waiting 

for feedback from adult club.   

 Juvenile AGM on November 30th - each coach to provide report for the year to Liam 

Wade BEFORE November 20
th

 very latest. Inform all parents that they are welcome to 

attend the Juvenile AGM & that club is always looking for assistance in both coaching and 

administration roles.        

 Dates for Christmas Social 2017- December 2
nd

 for Fe6 (including new entrants)-Fe9/ 

December 9
th

 for Fe10-Fe16 

 CHRISTMAS DRAW TICKETS - tickets for Christmas Draw 2017 to be issued ASAP so that 

each team manager can get tickets to juvenile members & coaches ASAP 

 SVDP 2017 Food Appeal - confirm co-ordinator for 2017 SVDP food appeal by Midleton 

GAA Club.  

 Coaching Workshop - coaching workshop to be organised for the first week in November 

- Martin McSweeney to confirm as soon as possible. This course will be geared towards 

ages 12-16yrs.  

 Positions to be filled - note that Cormac Quirke (Chairperson) & Liam Wade (Secretary) 

and Ruth Walsh (Registrar) have all indicated that they intend vacating those positions at 

this year’s Juvenile AGM. Confirmation of possible replacement s prior to AGM required.  

 Concussion - Ingrid noted that a very insightful interview with Jonny Hennessy is now 

available online on WLR & well worth a listen.  

 

NEXT MEETING – TBD 


